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Comments: I strongly oppose this land swap.  Please please advocate for us the public.  This is not a good deal

for anyone except the private interests.  Besides the loss of stream access this will be bad for public land elk

hunters whom already have it tough. Trading lower good habitat for higher rougher areas will significantly affect

public opportunity especially when rifle season starts. Those first shots and first snow will bring the animals down

to those now public pieces.  Please stand up for us! Thank you for your time.

 

Side note, I think it is truly sad and illegal that these private ranches have been able to restrict and close other

trails and easements in this area and others over the years.


